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Comments: I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed changes to the Nellie Juan-College Fiord

Wilderness Study Area (WSA.

 

The proposed Chugach plan would also allow residential timber harvests, expanded motorized uses,

manipulation of habitats, mining, and helicopter-assisted skiing and hiking.

 

There needs to be some places in the world that are not trampled by man. 

 

I think that this is a mistake which will adversely effect this pristine wilderness area and I urge you to keep your

longstanding promise to protect the wild character of the entire Wilderness Study Area until Congress finalizes its

protection.


